-White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting November 10, 2008
The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:33 p.m. on November 10,2008. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall; Treasurer Mary Joan Me Arthur; Trustee Todd Baker; Trustee Diane Graf and Kenneth Chamberlain. Invocation was given by Trustee Diane Graf. Absent: Clerk Leela Vernon and Deputy Clerk Patricia Grant. There were no minutes available from the October meeting. The park meeting minutes were read and approved.
Treasurer McArthur reported that one of the CD's #83907 will come due on November 13, 2008. She suggested letting it roll over at this time. Trustee Graf made the motion to renew the CD at SSB Bank, seconded by Trustee Baker. Motion carried. Trustee Baker made motion, seconded by Trustee Graf to accept the treasurer's report as printed and be placed on file. Motion carried.
Supervisor Marshall reported that Clerk Vernon had received an E-mail regarding the land the township is purchasing on M-52. It stated that the purchase is being processed.
Ken Chamberlain reported there were 4 permits issued hi October of 2008. The problem on Brogan Road was discussed again, with Supervisor Marshall stating that the trailer has to be out by the end of the year. The Dalton property on Searls Road has been surveyed into 3 plots; 2 of them are not qualified for building and the third plot has the house on it.
Treasurer McArthur reported that Quinn has done work on the walking path. She also reported that the D.C.A.A. donated $810.00 towards upkeep of the park.
Supervisor Marshall suggested that we should have the M-52 property purchase surveyed and possibly fencing put up around it.
Moved by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to pay the bills presented. Motion carried. Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:59 p.m.
Respectfully submitted, 
Diane Graf, Trustee
